BOARD/COMMISSION RECOMMENDATION

Joint Sustainability Committee

Recommendation Number: (20161130-04A)

Energy Code Enforcement Staffing Recommendation

NOW THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED that the Joint Sustainability Committee, in light of new information
about the level of need from staff in the Development Services Department and Austin Energy,
reconfirms its support of adding new full-time employees dedicated to enforcement of the energy code
at staffing levels determined appropriate by City staff and advocates.

(Note: This is a follow up to the Committee’s FY17 budget recommendation (20160727-04B) to add new
positions for energy code enforcement.)

Date of Approval: November 30, 2016

Record of the vote: Unanimous approval on an 11-0 vote, Commissioners Donovan, Neely, and Seeger
absent.
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Jim Walker, Chair of the Joint Sustainability Committee



